
15th May 2018 

 
 
 

 In Maths, we are learning to find and name a half as one of two equal parts of 
an object.  

 
 In English, we are drawing our innovated story maps and writing our innovated 

Pirate story. 
 

 In Topic, we are researching and creating a fact poster about The Titanic.  
 

 
Your child will be receiving an A3 booklet with lots of real and nonsense words on, 

please use these to spot the special friends, Fred talk and then read the word. 
Children are encouraged to underline the special friends.  

 
IMPORTANT NOTICE:  

Phonics Screening will be the week beginning:  
Monday 11th June. 

Please ensure that your child is present for this week. All the 
children have really impressed us by working incredibly hard to-
wards their screening. Any children absent will receive an  auto-

matic fail and will be required to resit the test in Year 2.  
 
 

All children will be having their class photographs taken for this school 
year on TUESDAY 5th JUNE 2018. 

1H 
Please send your child in their school uniform with their ‘Forest Ranger’ 

clothes in a named bag.  

 
 

 
Tuesday 19th June 1.30-3.00pm   

Year 1 Sports Day– more details to follow. 
 In case of postponement further dates have been reserved.  

 
  

 
Year One will be having a ‘Pirate Day’ on  

Thursday 24th May 2018  
The children will be designing, making and testing their own 

Pirate Ship using everyday materials.  
Please send your child in with ‘junk modelling’ materials that 
they wish to use to create their ship (in a NAMED bag) by 

Tuesday 22nd May.   
The children are invited to come in dressed as pirates for the 

day !!  
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